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28.6.22 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Year 4 Leaver’s Forest School Evening – 14th July at 3.30pm – 7pm 

Mrs Brewer has already sent home a letter about this.  Please send back the permission slip as soon as possible so that 

we know who to cater for and how many children will be taking part in the activities. 

 

Reports and New Classes 

These will be sent out on 14th July. 

 

Open Afternoon – Monday 18th July, 2.30pm 

We are looking forward to seeing parents on Monday 18th July anytime after 2.30 pm for the Open Afternoon where 

you are invited into your child’s class to look at their work and speak informally to the class teacher. 

 

Year 4 Leaver’s Assembly – Wednesday 20th July at 9.30am 

We would like to invite you to the Year 4 Leaver’s Assembly on Wednesday 20th July at 9.30am in the school hall.  The 

children will be busy rehearsing for this across the next couple of weeks and are really looking forward to you joining 

them.   

 

Whole School End of Term Music Concert  

On the afternoon of the 20th July the children will be taking part in a concert where Fiona Harris will be performing 

songs from the wartime era.  We are hoping our school meals company will supply the children with a vintage lunch on 

this day and we are waiting for confirmation about this. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Miss  R J Godwin 
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Head Teacher 
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Diary Dates:  These will be included on the school calendar on the website.  Teachers are currently planning school 

trips for their classes and other curriculum events will also be organised and as the teachers plan their topics for the 

term.  You will be notified of these accordingly.   

 
6/7th  July Year 4 Transfer Day 

14th July Children visit new classes for next year  

14th July Reports sent home 

14th July Tennis Festival Year 3/4 - Miss Waller to advise 

18th July Open Afternoon and informal parent consultations 

20th July Year 4 Leavers Assembly 

 


